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A Letter to IMNU International Students
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Dear International students,

B EMEGET ——F TRk BR, 3 E 2k A 87 R e R s B S PR il 28 e 15 . s
#FE AR NRIL, WENEEKEER TR, FREYI S04 I fEE S %
BATA IBAT AT — o7 22 AL AR AT A g R RS, TR F BB — DY 8. bz, FA14a0
ARG, BRERINT . NI KPR R R4 (BFEH A M@ L4, SRR
2019-2020 “AFEFFZEEHINIT 20T (], BARTF 20 (B AR OC TAE e HE AT @A . DU AR
HEBEAUWT

During this Chinese New Year, we have witnessed the outbreak of the novel coronavirus in China,
which has got nation-wide attention. Inner Mongolia Normal University has been paying great
attention to the safety and well-being of all students, domestic or international. In order to work
together to fight the novel coronavirus and help our students avoid any potential health risks,
the opening time for the 2020 spring semester is postponed and the start time of the new
semester and the relevant matters are to be notified according to the coronavirus control
situation. Please pay attention to the following notifications:
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1. Students who have already left for their home country should not return to the university
before the new semester officially begins due to the deferral of the coming semester. Please do
not book return tickets in advance.
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2. The university will strengthen the management of the campus. During the winter vacation, the
campus is only open to the staff and vehicles of IMNU. The access to the university will be strictly
controlled. Please understand and cooperate. Students who have left the students’ apartment
on campus but are still in Hohhot or other cities in China visiting relatives or friends should not
return to the university before the new semester officially begins since the apartment will not be
available for the consideration of your safety and that of people around you. For any special cases,



please contact the faculty at the International Students’ Office, International Exchange College in
advance for a better solution.
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3. All International students who are at present in China, including those who still stay in the
students’ apartment on campus, please stay away from any infectious risks by staying indoors as
much as possible, not getting together, staying away from the infectious sources, avoiding big
crowds, avoiding close contact with anyone who has the symptoms of flu and staying away from
wild animals. If you have to go out, please wear a mask. Wash hands when coming back from
outside and ventilate frequently. Do not spit and remember to cover your nose and mouth when
you cough or sneeze. Get enough sleep, live a healthy life, keep warm and exercise regularly to
improve your immunity.
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4. Please keep in touch with the International Students’ Office. For students who are staying in
China, please timely report your location and physical condition to the International Exchange
College on a daily basis. If you have a fever, feel fatigue, cough or have other related symptoms,
please report to the faculty at the International Students’ Office immediately.

We are ready to help. At the same time, please wear a mask and go to the nearest designated
hospital for medical treatment. If students around you have above symptoms, please help to
report and take certain isolation methods.
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5. Students who currently stay in the students’ apartment on campus or anywhere in China can
apply to return to their home countries. Application will be processed via cellphones or emails
and the itinerary should be provided to the International Exchange College. After returning to



your home country, please keep an eye on the university notice and stay in contact with the
faculty at the International Students’ Office, International Exchange College.
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6. Please always pay attention to our notices on our university website and public Wechat
account. International Exchange College will closely follow the situation and notification from
upper level departments and will keep in touch with international students to timely publicize
related information.
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http://www.nhc.gov.cn/wjw/web/ydd.shtml
http://wjw.nmg.gov.cn/

7. Please have objective understanding of the novel coronavirus and be confident that the virus
can be prevented and controlled. Please do not feel panic while taking measures to prevent it.
Do not believe in or spread rumors. Instead, all students are encouraged to actively publicize the
knowledge and information about the virus issued by authoritative media. You may refer to the
following websites for accurate and objective information.

http://www.nhc.gov.cn/wjw/web/ydd.shtml
http://wjw.nmg.gov.cn/
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Working together to fight against the novel coronavirus is in the interest and should therefore be
the responsibility of everyone. All people should be united to get through this tough time
together. We believe that we will win the battle against the novel coronavirus! Everyone of us
will be the witness and proud defender of the history. Finally, wish you good health and a happy
Spring Festival!
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